
 

Ontario-Montclair School District 
 

 
1221 S. Oaks Avenue, Ontario, California 91762 • (909) 988-2050 • FAX (909) 988-2081 
 
OAKS MIDDLE SCHOOL 
AVID National Demonstration School 

 

Dear Oaks Middle School Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with great enthusiasm and gratitude that I share an important 
transition in our school leadership. 

I am honored to announce that I will be stepping into the role of Principal at Oaks Middle School.  Having 
served as your Assistant Principal, I have had the privilege of witnessing firsthand the dedication, 
resilience, and spirit of our students, families, and staff.  Being part of this community has been truly 
rewarding, and I am excited to continue this journey in my new role. 

I am also pleased to welcome Danielle Baranishyn as our new Assistant Principal.  Danielle brings a 
wealth of experience and a genuine passion for supporting both students and staff, and we are thrilled to 
have her join our leadership team. 

My commitment remains steadfast: to foster a safe, inclusive, positive, and inspiring environment where 
every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.  I look forward to collaborating closely 
with families and staff to build upon the strong foundation we have created together. 

Open communication and partnership with families are essential to our success.  I encourage you to stay 
connected through our ParentSquare newsletters and our school website.  Please feel free to reach out 
to me anytime. I welcome your questions, ideas, and feedback. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and trust.  I am grateful for the opportunity to serve your children and 
look forward to meeting you and working collaboratively to make this year a positive and memorable 
experience for your child. 

Respectfully, 
 

Tony Garcia 
Principal, Oaks Middle School 

 
 
 


